
SECURITY PLAY COMMUNICATEHANDLE

Color led on	top	and	on	
the	edge to	know	if	there
is any notifications	when

phone	 is asleep

Volume	buttons	and	
power	buttons	on	

different sides.	Too easy
to	misclick

Phone	 is swinging on	its
curved back	when laid	
flat.	Need more	stability

Slits and	holes more	
resistant to	dust and	sand

Proximity sensor would
allow to	trigger	

automatic loudspeaker
on	calls	when phone	gets

away from ear
The	back	should have	
more	grip	on	whenhold

in	hands	

Notification	when friends
gets connected to	a	

mutual multiplayer game

The	logo	on	the	back	
looks	too much like a	
fingerprint reader

Share sound amongst
phones	 to	blast	music	
either in	stereo,	or	

duplicate

Emergency	shortcut
feature (by	shaking the	
phone,	or	pressing	every
buttons)	to	send an	

emergency	location	to	a	
contact

When multiple	password
unlock failures,	send
picture from the	front	
camera	to	adress mail

Activate camera	and	
microphone	 from

distance,	when pone is
lost

Share phone	screen
during calls

Send odors through
phone	callsPhone	vibrates less when

on	hard	surface	(too
noisy)

The	phone	sometimes
gets too hot.

Use	the	smartphone	like
a	wii remote controller

on	games

Reversible power	plug
Passwordprotects
individual apps

The	phone	app should
display	keyboard	by	

default

Exchange	phone	number
just by	nfc another phone

I	want the	volume	to	
always be reset	to	XX%	
when headphones

plugged.

Could trigger	sound
alarm,	and	recieve GPS	
position	and	battery
percentage only by	

sending a	specific SMS	
from any number,	when
phone	 is lost without
internet	connexion

Share screen on	other
smartphone,	to	play,	
watchmovies,	etc…
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